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From: Steve Stowell

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 9:50 AM
To: Regional Housing

Subject: RHNA Methodology

My Name is Steve Stowell and I am furious that you are changing your methodology once again to
increase the number of housing in Yorba Linda. I oppose the revised RHNA methodology which
increases the City of Yorba Linda’s RHNA obligation from 207 housing units to 2,322 housing
units. I am contacting my state representatives.

This is Ridiculous. We don't have a housing problem, we have 250,000 less people net in
California this next year. Stop the illegal immigration and affordable housing will become
available. Being Homeless is a choice for the 80% of the homeless, and the homeless problem is a
mental problem, not a housing problem. There were 1 million+ immigrants that came across the
border last year in California, you don't see all the illegal immigrants homeless!





